
5. NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK JOINT BOARD COMMITTEE

The Board received a report on the Neighbourhood Week Joint Board Committee meeting held on
5 July 2002.

The Board decided that the Events Committee be reformed to discuss Board involvement in
Neighbourhood Week and Children’s Day. The Committee to include Myra Barry, Dennis Hills,
Yvonne Palmer, Ingrid Stonhill and Steve Wright. The next meeting to take place on Monday
12 August at 9.00 am in the Councillors’ Lounge.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


